
Acorn Class           
 

Dear Parents,  

Our focus this term is   – People Who Help Us – Doctors 

For the week beginning     Monday 22nd January 2023  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We will be: 
Maths: Compare and explore capacity and mass. Find a balance. 
 
Talking about our bodies; naming body parts outside and inside the body. 

Finding ways to keep our bodies healthy. 

Talking about medicines, why we need them and how to keep safe when using 
them. 

Creating our own medicines at the Acorn pharmacy and writing labels. 

RE: looking at features of a church 
On Friday we will be walking to the church as part of our RE lesson. We are 

thinking about ‘Special Places’ and looking at the features of a church. We will be 

greeted by our Chair of Governors, Pauline Cameron, who is going to give us a 

special guided tour of the inside of the church.  

Reading: The children are making very good progress since starting the new ‘red 

group’ books. Please look out for a letter this week informing you about Read 

Write Inc and reading at home.  

Family Challenge- It is time to start thinking about our next challenge linked to our 

topic ‘People Who Help Us’. Please bring in your challenges on the last week of 

term, week beginning Monday 12th February. Here are a list of ideas you might like 

to do as a family about some of the people who help us (eg. Firefighters, Police, 

Doctors/Nurses, Vets, Paramedics, Teachers, Refuse collectors):  

Write/draw a story 

Paint/draw or collage a picture of people who help us 

Junk modelling – emergency vehicles 

Create a fact sheet using photos, drawings and labels. 

Write/draw about a time you visited somebody who helped you. 

 

Kind regards, Miss Fairey and Mrs Dennis   

 

 

 

 

 


